Dear CAR, | wish to respond to the daft S23 declaration of coordination parameters.

This relates to the relevant action surrounding conditions 3(d) and 5 of the planning permission for
the north runway.

The change of these conditions are under appeal and therefore the proposed operations of the night
time flights should remain as under the original planning from 2007.

Also the intention was for the restrictions to be present for the whole year and not just the 92 day
summer period.

Regards,
Dr Niamh Mabher.



